
Press Release 

 

Lecture on “Bilateral Relations between Japan and Pakistan” 

at Sardar Bahadur Khan Women’s University in Quetta 

 

 

On September 16, 2015, Mr. Akira Ouchi, the Consul-General of Japan in 

Karachi, delivered a lecture on “Bilateral Relations between Japan and 

Pakistan” to the students and faculty members of Sardar Bahadur Khan 

Women’s University in Quetta. Over 600 students and faculty members 

from various faculties attended the lecture. 

 

 

The audience keenly listened to the Consul-General Mr. Ouchi’s lecture 

and a lively question and answer session ensued, in which audiences’ 

interests were mainly related to Japan and Pakistan’s bilateral relations and 

some information in regard to studying in Japan. 

 

 

Vice-Chancellor Prof. Dr. Rukhsana Jabeen expressed her sincere 

gratitude to the Consul-General Mr. Ouchi for delivering very informative 

lecture in which students and faculty members of Sardar Bahadur Khan 

Women’s University were able to gain insightful and comprehensive 

knowledge in regard to bilateral relations between Japan and Pakistan. 

 

 

 

 (End) 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact the Japan Information and Culture Center at 

the Consulate-General of Japan in Karachi: 35220800 (Ext. 134). Also please kindly 

visit our web-site: http://www.kr.pk.emb-japan.go.jp/ in regard to this lecture. 

September 16, 2015 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


